REPORT OF TRUSTEES' SPECIAL COMMITTEE

The committee was appointed at the June, 1970, meeting of the Executive Committee of the Board of Trustees for the purpose of examining the rules and regulations of the University and recommending such changes as may seem desirable and necessary. Appointed to serve with me on this committee were Mr. Cooper, Mr. Griffin, and Mr. Hillenmeyer.

The committee was asked to direct particular attention to provisions of the Code applicable to emergency situations such as the distrubance that occurred last May on our campus. It was instructed, further, to carry out its charge "at the earliest opportunity."

The recommendations which this committee will place before you today evolved from many hours of study of the existing Code and thoughtful consideration of suggestions submitted to the committee by students, faculty, and staff of the University.

The committee believes it has taken reasonable steps to enable students and others in the University to participate in the development of its recommendations. It has held on the campus two full-day open hearings to which were invited all persons who wished to present views to the committee. Every student and faculty member who has expressed to the committee interest in being heard by the committee has been given an opportunity to express, fully and freely, his suggestions and recommendations.